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HYDROSEEDING WORK NEAR PARKING

Clean Rivers will be hydroseeding at Kilkich Thursday and Friday. October 26th and 27th.  
The areas near the parking areas highlighted in yellow above will receive seed on Friday 
the 27th.  As parking is limited, we have requested not to close the parking areas off 
during this time.  This notice is to inform about the possible risk of seed mixture getting 
on vehicles parked immediately adjacent to areas being seeded. The seed mixture will 
not damage your vehicle if this does occur.  The contractor has reiterated that they will be 
as cautious as they can during application to hopefully eliminate any issues.  
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